
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Pequot Lakes School Safe Routes to School 

Plan 
 
DATE:  October 2, 2023 

 
Tad Erickson with Region Five Development Commission has requested to present the 
Pequot Lakes Safe Routes to School Plan that was developed earlier this year. This 
plan has been approved by the District Board as well as accepted by the City of Pequot 
Lakes. Mr. Erickson, on behalf of the District, will be requesting that the City Council 
likewise accept the plan.  


